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Dear Pastors and Prayer Partners,

Greetings brothers.  We communicate again through this letter, to share with you about the work in northern Argentina.  Thank 
you for your prayers and for your support for our ministry, which allows us to advance the work in Argentina.  We are very 
grateful that the Lord allows us to be in His work as we continue to see His power in these difficult times.

The work in northern Argentina continues to grow. In recent months, several activities have been carried out to reach souls and 
make new contacts, as well as the conferences we have held for the church. We continue with the expansion of the churches in 
the Fe Baptist Church and in the La Gracia Baptist Church.

I wish to share with you that in the month of October, we were visited 
by Pastor Ismael Mendoza and a leader of his church, Brother 
Josue Garcia.  They are from Ebenezer Baptist Church of Lakeland, 
Florida.  We had two conferences while they were with us.  The first 
conference was in the Baptist Church the Gracia (La Gracia Baptist 
Church) in Tucuman, with the motto, “Serving in time and out of 
time.”  There were 4 days of encouragement for the brothers of many 
years, as well as for the new believers, to serve our savior at all times.  
During the conference, 6 people received the Lord as their personal 
savior, and the brothers committed to continue supporting the work of 
our savior.

At Iglesia Bautista Fe (Fe Baptist Church) in Rosario de la Frontera-
Salta, the conference had the motto, “Vision for Missionary Work.” It 
was 4 days of teaching how to be part of the missionary work.  It was 
a very good time to be able to share these teachings to the brothers.  
They are a new church, and they need to grow in the teaching of missions.

We also continued visiting the communities of The Garden.  The town is very Catholic.  We continued knocking door-to-door, 
and we pray that the Lord will take us to where He has souls prepared for the seed of the gospel to be sown.

During the month of November, after 2 
years, I was able to visit the Ebenezer 
Baptist Church in Cusi Cusi, Jujuy. It is a 
church in an Aboriginal community in The 
Puna.  They are brothers with a big heart 
for the work of God.  They have been 
without a pastor for more than 20 years, 
but they continue to be faithful to the Lord. 

During my visit, we held a conference with brothers from the churches of Abra Pampa, Humahuaca, Pirquitas, La Ciénaga. 
and La Quiaca.  All of these are Aboriginal communities.  The brothers rejoiced with great joy that after 2 years we could hold 
the conference again.  During the conference, 15 people received Christ as their personal savior, and the brothers were very 
encouraged to serve the savior.



I ask for your prayers for brothers who received Christ as their personal savior, so that the Lord may strengthen them in the 
time of discipleship. Their names are Ernesto Cordoba, Gustavo Teseira, Roberto Herrera, and Jhona Frias. They are new 
brothers who are growing through discipleship.

In the month of January, we will have our family camp.  As we are preparing, we are praying for financial provision.  As you 
know, our country has an inflation of 150% annually, and the costs are very high. We need $300 for food for the camp.  We 
always have an attendance of 80 to 120 people, and the camp lasts 4 days.  With that amount, we can cover the 4 days of the 
camp.

We also ask for your prayers.  We want to buy two used electric pianos for the two churches, and the ones we found are 
for $200 each. By the grace of God, we have sisters who know how to play the piano, but we are lacking instruments. Please 
pray with us for this need.

Prayer Requests:

	 •  For our health, may the Lord give us strength to continue serving.
	 •  For our sustenance.
	 •  For our ministries.
	 •  For $300 for the food for our family camp.
	 •  Two electric pianos for the ministry.  Each costs $200.

We thank each one of you for your prayers and remind you that we also pray for you, for your churches, and for your country.  
May God continue to bless you all.

Your fellow-servants, 

The Fragas
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Contributions for our ministry should be made payable to IPM and sent to IPM, Inc., 100 Spring Ave., Hanover, PA 17331-2717 Be 
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If you have an email, please help us to help this missionary save postage by receiving his newsletter by email. Please take a moment 
to contact us at office@ipmworld.org with your email and home address and use “subscribe Fraga prayer letter” on the subject line.


